
From: Danny Varat
To: Lily CogdillLilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 2/22/2017 10:14:16 AM
Subject: Sheheen

From: HUTT, JULIE [mailto:JHUTT@mailbox.sc.edu] 
 
Sent: Wednesday, February 1, 2017 11:08 AM
 
To: Vincent Sheheen; Danny Varat (dannyvarat@att.net)
 
Subject: RE: Speaker Update
 
Hi Danny,
Just wanted to circle back on the message Senator Sheheen sent below. Please let me know if we are able to 
schedule for February 28th at 4:20pm and I will send all the details.
Yours in good health,
Julie
 
Julie Hutt
Director of Internship Programs
University of South Carolina Honors College
902 Sumter Street- Harper College
Columbia, SC 29208
jhutt@mailbox.sc.edu 
(803)777-1180​
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